
Lydia Taft Pratt Library Trustee 

SPECIAL MEETING 

 

Meeting April 9, 2015 

 

Present:  Dave Patriquin, Karen LaRue, Sue Kern, Barbara Clark, Lori Miller, 

Janet Avery and an invited visitor:  Bill Menezes 

 

This meeting was called because our Geranium Festival time is getting very close 

and action needs to be taken.  Therefore, we dispensed with the reading of our last 

regular meeting of March 26, 2015 in the interest of time.  They will be read at our 

next regular meeting. 

 

Dave and Sue cannot attend the Festival so we need to find some additional help 

for the day before and the day of the Festival.  The hours of the Festival will be 

10:00 to 3:00 May 16
th

.  

 

Dave has not been able to get in touch with the Walker Farm regarding geraniums.  

He will keep trying.  Lori told us that Jean Momaney has reserved the back room 

for us for the 25
th
 an 26

th
 and will make coffee and have donuts for the workers.  

Barb has room in her garage to store books as they come in for donation to the 

sale.  John Pinkney will advertise for books and will help set up but cannot be there 

for the day.  Lori will help Carol Haney and Sam Farwell who will run the 

hamburgers and franks for sale. Bill offered to get the cheeze for the hamburgers.   

Janet will get in touch with Ginny Carter to see if we can use her trailer again this 

year to display the geraniums.  Bill gave us helpful information regarding the 

Silent Auction.  He has names of businesses who have contributed toward this in 

the past and the trustees will each make calls to line up items for the auction.  He 

will also send a template to use for bidding sheet for the silent auction. Lori will 

also ask Melissa if she can help us with the silent auction.  Dave will ask Tom 

Zopf if he could design a small sign that would be placed in various places  to 

advertise the Festival.  Janet will get in touch with the school to try to find some 

extra help for the day. She will also ask the church to borrow their money boxes 

used at their Apple Pie Festival. 

 

Submitted by Janet Avery, Secretary 

  


